Debra Thomeson

From: none none <feraltmcloud@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:04 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Ordinance 2020-19

| continue to support proposed ordinance 2020 - 19 in its entirety and hope for your approval as written in
third and final reading.

| am and have been in Washington and Oregon during the fire emergencies and if ever there is an example of
an emergency not related to Covid 19 this is it. Quick decisions many may not agree with are necessary.

Nancy Strand
Petersburg, Alaska, 99833



